
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,  
 
 
As some of you may already know, one of our partner high schools has reported their first case 
of COVID-19. The small number of Mid-Coast students who were identified as “close contacts” 
have been notified to quarantine for 14 days and will not be attending with us during that time. 
Although the direct impact on Mid-Coast School of Technology is extremely small, the news 
should serve as a reminder that the virus is a constant threat to our ability to learn in shops, labs, 
and classrooms.  
 
We ask that all families take this situation seriously and ensure that all students complete the 
pre-screening checklist before attending school. For information regarding our COVID-19 
protocols, please visit our website and click on “Mid-Coast attendance procedure regarding 
COVID-19 symptoms.”  
 
Thank you for helping us keep our students, teachers, and staff safe.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bobby Deetjen 
 
 
 

 


